
Dear National Health Insurance Administration Co. (NatHealth), 

 

On behalf of our organization, the Royal Health Awareness Society, WE WOULD 
like to express our earnest appreciation for becoming one of our valuable donors this 

year. It is because of generous donors such as yourself that our society continues to 

serve hundreds of schools and thousands of underprivileged school students 

throughout Jordan.  

 

Your monetary contribution has enabled the following school, المختلطة الثانوية الشرف زين , 

located in الطفيلة, to join the Healthy Schools National Accreditation project starting from 

the academic year 2012/2013. Over a period of three years, and because of your 

support, the school will be transferred into a healthy school whereby the entire school 

community will be participating actively in the process, reaching and impacting 500 
students (1st to 12th grade). 

 

We will keep you posted on an annual basis with regards to the school’s progress and 

major achievements (Bronze). Furthermore, we would be delighted if you would LIKE 

TO arrange for a site visit to witness hands on the effect of your kind contribution. 

Kindly note, that you will be regularly receiving our e-newsletter, which highlights all the 

major updates pertaining to our activities and initiatives, and invitations to our major 

award ceremonies. 

 

Individuals such as you, proof that there are many people who are willing to assist in 

alleviating the burden of diseases plaguing our beloved Jordan.  This encourages us to 

go on and to strive more to empower Jordanians from all walks of life to adopt healthy 

lifestyles and behaviors. 

 

THANK YOU and hope you will continue supporting our worthy cause. 

 

Yours Truly, 

Director General 

Enaam Al-Barrishi 

 

 

 


